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ADMINISTRATIVE MEMORANDUM NO. 21-098 

TO: Greg Harrison, City Manager 
VIA: David L. Recor, ICMA-CM, Development Services Director 
FROM: Maggie Barszewski, AICP, Planner  
SUBJECT: Clarification of Advertisement Correction and the Murphy Express Rezoning 

Ordinance Item To Be Stricken on September 14th Commission Agenda 
DATE: September , 2021 for City Commission Hearing September 14, 2021 

 
 

 

 
This Memorandum is to clarify how the Murphy Express Rezoning Ordinance Advertisement is being 
corrected for placement on the agenda. Since the initial advertisement included an incorrect reference 
of the property address, an additional advertisement with the correct address was published that still 
met the 10-day notification requirement. Both items will appear on the agenda, however the one with 
the incorrect address will need to be stricken. The item to be stricken is as follows: 
 

 21. 21-775 P.H. 2021-102: (PUBLIC HEARING 1ST READING) 
AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE CITY OF 
POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, REZONING PROPERTY LYING ON 
THE WEST SIDE OF DIXIE HIGHWAY, SOUTH OF NE 17TH COURT 
AND COMMONLY KNOWN AS 1661 NE 17TH COURT FROM B-3 
(GENERAL BUSINESS) TO B-4 (HEAVY BUSINESS); PROVIDING 
FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 
(Fiscal Impact: N/A) 
*This item will be stricken from the Agenda. 
(Staff Contact: Jean Dolan/David Recor) 
 

 
Please contact me at extension 7921 if you have any questions. 

 


